
Important Dates

NEWS FROM THE NEST | 5.2.25

5.5.25 - Battle of the Books
Preschool Parent Meeting

Keota Elementary would like to
thank all of the parents of our
2025-26 preschoolers who were
able to attend our meeting &
pre-register for next year! We
were all so excited to meet you &
your children. We look forward to
serving you in the coming school
year! 

KES Spring Concert /
EagleRock! Shoutout

We would like to recognize Mrs.
Hill, Mrs. Edwards & our PK-6
musicians on a great Spring
Concert last week with a great
focus/message on kindness!

Keota Elementary would also like
to shoutout EagleRock! for their
reading relay & performance this
week!

4-Year Preschool 
Family Night

The 4-Year Preschool Family
Night has been rescheduled
for Thursday, May 8  at 5 PM. th

5.7.25 - School Nurse
Appreciation Day / 3  Grade
Field Trip (Marr Park)

rd

5.8.25 - School Board Meeting /
4-Year Preschool Family Night 

5.6.25 - Teacher Appreciation
Day / Farm Safety Day

OPERA Iowa
Last week, our 2  - 4  Grades had
the opportunity to attend an OPERA
Iowa performance of The Billy Goats
Gruff in Washington. Thanks to Mrs.
Hill for making this happen!

nd th

5.9.25 - No School - “Off” Friday  


